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Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery

Baldwin Webb Avenue

Donnington

Telford TF2 8EP

Telephone 01952 386640

email: a2041@taw.org.uk
Headteacher: Mrs C Boddy

learning, caring, preparing







     27th January 2025
Dear candidate

We are looking to appoint an enthusiastic and creative full-time Reception teacher to join our staff team for the Summer Term 2025 (temporary post). You will be a teacher who can demonstrate consistently good or outstanding practice.  You will need to have adaptability and drive to meet the needs of our diverse school community, including those with Special Educational Needs, English as an Additional Language, more-able learners and those eligible for the Pupil Premium.  You will have high expectations, secure knowledge of the curriculum and a passion to ensure every child succeeds.
As a staff team we work closely together to ensure the academic and pastoral needs of all our pupils are met. We have invested significant time and resources in developing our curriculum to ensure it is carefully sequenced and meets the needs of our learners. Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery is in the centre of an established housing estate of mainly Housing Trust or privately rented properties. Around 50% of our pupils are entitled to Pupil Premium. English is an additional language for over 34% of our pupils across school and nursery. We have good working relationships with parents and with a large number of external agencies who provide support to our pupils and their families both within school/nursery and in the community. 

We are fortunate to have plenty of internal space as well as extensive grounds. We currently have six classes in school (2 per year group). We have made a strategic decision to make classes small (<25 children) and each class is supported by an experienced full time Teaching Assistant. Our staff team also includes two administrators and two Pupil & Family Support Staff. Our 3s Nursery currently caters for 60 part time children and an increasing number of 30-hour children. Our 2s nursery is growing and currently provides places for 20 part time 2 year olds. 
Applicants are able to visit the school by appointment.  Please contact the school office on 01952 386640 for details. The closing date for applications is Monday 10th February 2025. Interviews will take place during the week beginning Monday 24th February 2025.
If you have any other questions please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Caroline Boddy
Headteacher
